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Proposed Twin 1800mm Diameter Potable Water Pipeline along Island Club Road, 
from Bukit Kalang Service Reservoir (BKSR) to Upper Thomson Road 

Environmental Impact Assessment Report

PUB, Singapore’s National Water Agency (PUB) has completed a feasibility study 
and detailed design of the above-mentioned project. This project is required to meet 
the increasing demand of the Bukit Kalang Supply zone (primarily the Northeast & 
North region of Singapore).

Prior to the calling of the construction contract, an Environmental Impact Assessment 
(EIA) was conducted from 1Q2019 to 2Q2021 for the proposed pipeline route 
where it is to be constructed.  The objective is to establish environmental baseline 
conditions of the study areas, develop mitigation measures against anticipated 
impacts during construction, and to prepare the scope for the Environmental 
Monitoring and Management Plan (EMMP) during the construction works.

Several Nature Group (NG) engagement sessions were held with the Nature Society 
of Singapore (NSS), NParks, and URA between 2Q2018 to 2Q2021. Their feedback 
have also been incorporated in the EIA report. 

The EIA report will be available online at PUB’s website for public feedback from 
30 Sep 2021 to 27 Oct 2021. For enquiries and feedback related to the e-gazette 
and EIA report, please contact Ms Eng Rui Jun at ENG_Rui_Jun@pub.gov.sg and  
Ms NG Chiu Yeen at NG_Chiu_Yeen@pub.gov.sg.


